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¶ Prov. Election Meeting May 30  

¶ BNA AGM on June 13  
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Itôs time for our  

 Annual General 
Meeting  

of the Belltown 
Neighbours 
Association!  

Wednesday June 13 
7 pm in the Garden Room 
at the Ron Kolbus-Lakeside 
Centre (in Britannia Park) 

 

A G E N D A 
 

1. Report on Activities 
2. Election of Officers: 

President, Vice-President, Secretary, 
Treasurer, up to 5 Directors 

3. New Business: 
Belltown Survey Results 

 
The Belltown Neighbours Association is composed of 

volunteers who seek to keep the community informed 

on local issues and support improvements to our 

neighbourhood. We meet 6 times a year. Topics 

covered include: Ottawa River 100 year floodplain, 

infill development, traffic, Belltown Dome, 

neighbourhood safety, Spring Clean The Capital, etc. 

To contact us please e-mail association@belltown.ca. 

 

Provincial Election 
Candidates Meeting 
Wednesday May 30 
@ 6:30 pm @ Dr FJ 

Mcdonald Catholic School 
2860 Ahearn Ave. 

 

Sponsored by the Belltown Neighbours Association, 

Britannia Village Association, and the Lincoln 

Heights-Parkway Community Association. 

Be an informed voter! 

¶ Thank you clean -up people!  
¶ Mud Lake clear -cut disaster  

~  Thank you!  ~ 
To the 62 people who came out on Saturday 

May 5 for our annual Spring Clean Belltown, 

picking up garbage in our óhood, and enjoying 

a hot dog or two at our BBQ!  

And a shout-out to those who do this all year! 

Street art in Belltown! 

Sometime this summer a street mural will 

appear at the intersections of Scrivens & 

Haughtonñcome to the Belltown 

Neighbours Annual Meeting on June 13 to 

find out more!  



 NCC clear -cut in Mud Lake draws  

 heavy criticism from local community  
 

Earlier in April people traversing the Mud Lake Conservation Area were aghast 

to discover evidence of clear-cutting in this favourite area.  Apparently the NCC 

had brought in equipment to remove damaged and sick trees, and in the process 

had simply massacred the area east of the bridge, as these pictures can attest. 

This led to much public outcry. 
 

As a result our MP Anita Vandenbeld hosted a meeting of some 30 concerned 

residents from Britannia Village, Belltown and Lincoln Heights-Parkway, with 

NCC staff,  to discuss the damage. 
 

While the NCC said their motivation was to remove trees damaged by the Em-

erald Ash Borer and by recent wind and ice storms, they acknowledged that (1) 

they should have consulted with the area communities on their plans, prior to 

starting, (2)  the project was not well-handled as too many non-Ash trees were 

removed, (3) they will remove the extensive mulch from the area, (4) they will 

respect the 2004 Mud Lake Plan they had commissioned (which called for paths 

1 meter wide), and (5)  they will be planting 1-for-1 for the number of trees they 

had removed (500). 
 

The NCC certainly got the message that the community was upset over the 

damage that had been caused to this treasured natural area and that the debris 

had to be removed. They promised to do a better job of consulting with the 

community. Hope so! 

Belltown Community Survey  
 attracts 80 respondents, provides 

direction on Britannia  
re-vitalization, Lincoln Fields  

redevelopment issues  
 

Last Aprilôs BNA Newsletter contained a survey 

touching on various Belltown community issues, in-

cluding the  re-vitalization of Britannia Park, the pro-

posed re-development of the Lincoln Fields shopping 

centre (from a commercial mall to residential towers), 

and on the operation of your Belltown Neighbours 

Association. Twenty residents filled out paper copies 

of the survey, while 60 others used the SurveyMonkey 

on-line method. 
 

The survey results will be posted on the Belltown 

Facebook page (Belltown Neighbours) and on the 

Belltown web site (www.belltown.ca). As well, there 

will be the opportunity to discuss the results and what 

happens next at the June 13 Annual General Meeting 

of the Belltown Neighbours Association, at the Ron 

Kolbus-Lakeside Centre in Britannia Park - the AGM 

will start at 7 pm. 

Last yearôs Canadaôs 150 
celebration was so much 
fun weôre doing it again! 

 

Saturday June 30  
Noon to 2 pm  

Community Potluck  
Belltown Dome  

 

Our Belltown Neighbours 
Facebook page has grown 
to 128 membersðdonôt 
miss out on (non-fake) 
news, buy & sell, activi-

ties. And beautiful pictures of sunsets! Itôs 
only for Belltown residentsðjust tell us 
what street you live on in Belltown!  


